
YARD WASTE COLLECTION REMINDER: 

Beginning April 2nd, Yard Waste will be 
Collected every Tuesday until Nov. 26th. 

*Yard waste will not be collected on November 5th due to the 
holiday. Please place yard waste out for collection the next day 

November 6th.   

 

Trash, Recycling, and Yard Waste Collection Schedules 
available at www.longportnj.gov.   

 

Please use biodegradable bags or 
containers, plastic bags are not   
permitted.   


